I LERMAN

JOHN W, BAGWELL

WAS HINGTON, DC JBAGWELL:’Q_ELERMAIigéTﬁr]E?fC—l;h:

September 12, 2012

Via IBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Change of Address
E070100

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of DanBeth Communications, Inc., this letter is to notify the Commission that
the address for the licensee of E070100 has been changed to the following address:

DanBeth Communications, Inc.
P.O. Box 15997

Chesapeake, VA 23328

Tel. (800) 414-0911

Please contact me with any questions about this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

hn W.Bagw<ll
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